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The end of the year is almost upon us. Where did 2013 go?

Kamber Weninger and Crystal Dial had 24 children at the November 9th children’s
classes. They decorated turkeys on boxes. Some of the turkeys were colorful and had a lot
of colorful feathers. They had fun.

The Festival of Trees was fun this year thanks to Ron Eddington, Kamber Weninger and
Jane Winston for decorating the tree. There was a lot of laughter and artistic design to the
tree. It sold within the first half hour. Thanks for your time, expertise and laughter.

Gay Gilbert and | also decorated a tree next to the Guild's tree and of course we were all
interacting with laughter and fun. Our tree sold the last day. Even though it was a lot of work
for all of us it was for a good cause, “The Development Workshop”.

| would like to thank the 2013 board members and membership for all of their hard work
this year. As usual we were busy with all of the art shows, fund raisers, newsletters, website,
membership, gallery shows, pot lucks, meetings, docents, children's art classes, paint days
etc. They certainly can take a lot of time and organization. Without each of you we could not
function since we are all volunteers that donate our time and expertise to the ERAG. Thanks
again.

We will have our elections and Christmas party on December 10th 2013 and hope you
will all be there. The new board will need your help like you gave in 2013. Please support
them. The Eagle Rock Art Guild is your guild and responsibility not just the board’s. Please
make this a successful in 2014 for the ERAG.

As you may have noticed. There is a sign on the side of the building and it is for lease.
We have not had a lease with the landlord for the last year or so, so we may be needing to
move. When that happens please help with the packing and moving so we can move on.

Once again thank you for your support and help with the ERAG. Without your support
and help there would not be an ERAG. Merry Christmas, Happy New Year and happy
holidays. We will see you December 10th for a fun evening.

Thanks Once Again. Your President. Deanna French




CHILDREN'S (LASSES

For November’s classes the kids all did the same thing, which was creating a thanks box and learning how the

tradition of Thanksgiving was started. There were twelve kids in each class. We made the back room super messy

because we like glitter and it was a lot of fun making a mess !
The kid’s classes for December are on the 14th at 10:00am to 11:00am and 11:30am to 12:30pm. We will be doing
the same things in both classes . So it doesn’t matter too much which class the kids attend. We will be decorating
ornament frames, doing watercolor snowflakes and learning about the Christmas tradition in our culture and some

other cultural traditions as well!

for information contact Kamber at 589-1288

Thank you Kamber and Crystal for the fantastic job you are doing with the children’s classes.
Your work is greatly appreciated.
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MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

As our membership chair, Jane is working on ideas to
add new members to the Guild. She is open to new ideas.
If you know of someone that may enjoy belonging to the
guild please send her their name and address so she can
contact them. If you would like to help out, phone call-
ing, addressing envelopes, etc. Please let her know.

Thank you, Jane. Contact: JANE WINSTON at 522-6413
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SENIOR CITIZEN CLASSES

Senior classes are sponsored by the guild in
support of our community. Classes are held on the
1st & 4th Thursdays of each month, 12:30 to 3:00 pm
at the senior center. Classes are free to anyone over
60 . A small donation of $2.00 is asked to help cover
costs. To attend, call 522-4357 before 2:00 pm
Wednesdays for Thursday’s classes. Drusilla Homer is
our instructor. She teaches watercolor and colored
pencil at all skill levels. Class limit is 12. We will be
having only one class in December. It will be on the
5th. There will be no class on the 27th. Because of the
Christmas holiday. | am grateful to teach and be a
member of the Guild so | am able to offer the classes
to our wonderful seniors. | am proud of their efforts.
Thank

Contact Drucilla at 524-1118 for info.

Hazel Mcintyre, A former member of the
Guild recently passed away.
The Art Guild sends it's condolences
out to her friends and family
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BOARD AND MEMBER MEETINGS

Board meetings are held the first Tuesday of
each month at 4:00pm.

Member meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 7:00pm , when announced.




Elisa Shuman,s art class

Elisa Shuman’s class was a big success. We would like to
thank everyone that attended and helped with the class.

5210 Anmnual Holiday Show

Our annual Holiday Show will be held Thursday
December 5th, 12:00pm to 7:00pm, Friday December
6th. 12:00pm to 7:00pm and Saturday December 7th
10:00am to 6:00pm. Set up will be on Wednesday
December 4th between 1:00pm and 4:00pm. The
reception is Saturday, December 7th from 1:00pm to
4:00pm. Contact Deanna at 542-6253 for info.

The newsletter deadline will be the
27th this month due to Christmas
falling on the 25th

HAPPY NEW

Annual Holiday Guild Christmas Party

The annual Art Guild Christmas party will be
held Tuesday, December 10th at 6:00pm at
the guild. There will be a small painting
exchange and a gag gift exchange after the pot
luck. Please come out and join in on the fun.




DR. CHARLES CALL BASSOON RECITAL

The Dr. Charles Call Bassoon group will play at
the Guild December 16th at 7:00pm. Guild
members are welcome to attend. This should
be very entertaining so please plan to attend.

CHAIRPERSON’S CONTACT LIST

Please contact the following people to help with projects
at the guild. If you are in a show you are required to

volunteer for at least one docent shift during the show.
e Shows chair: MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092
*  Membership: Jane Winston, 522-6413
e Children’s classes: Kamber Weninger, 589-1288
*  Fundraising: Ron Eddington, 552-0664
* Bank of Idaho Show: MaNell Piccolo, 523-2588
* Senior Classes: Drusilla Homer, 524-1118
* Helen Auperlle: Donna Avery, 529-1887
¢ Sidewalk show: MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092
* Spring Show: MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092
* Photography Show: Jane Winston, 522-6413
e Children’s Show: Charlotte Moroney, 522-6955
* Holiday Show: MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092

* (Calling committee: Drusilla Homer, 524-1118

and Ruth Lords, 523-0949
e Adult classes: Rehle Higham, 357-3401

* Advertising: MaNell Piccolo, 524-0092

DATES 70 REMEMBER

¢ Tuesday, December 3rd: Board meeting 4:00pm at the

Guild.

¢ Wednesday, December 4th: Set up for the Holiday Show

12:00pm to 4:00pm at the Guild

¢ Thursday, December 5th, 12:00pm to 7:00pm/ Friday,

December 6th, 12:00pm to 7:.00pm/ Saturday, December
7th, 10:00am to 6:00pm: Holiday Art Show at the Guild.

¢ Tuesday, December 12th: Art Guild Christmas party and

elections 6:00pm at the Guild

¢ Thursday, December 5th: Senior Citizen’s class from

12:30pm to 3:00pm. at the Senior center

¢ Saturday, December 14th: Children’s classes Ages 5-8

from 10:00am to 11:00am and Ages 9-12 from 11:30am to
12:30pm at the Guild

¢ Wednesday, December 25th: Merry Christmas

+ Friday, December 27th: Newsletter deadline

ANNVAL FESTIVAL OF TREES

The Festival of Trees was a big success. Deanna French
and Gay gilbert decorated a tree next to the Guild's tree.
Ron Eddington, Kamber Weninger and Jane Winston
decorated the guild’s tree.

Jane Winston, Kamber
Weninger and Ron
Eddington. The Guild’s tree

Deanna French and Gay
Gilberts Tree




EAGHLE ROGRK ART GUILD MISSION STATEMENT

The Eagle Rock Art Guild’s vision is to promote the visual arts and art appreciation within the
community through education, community service, and programs for all ages.

We provide art competitions for our members, senior citizens, young people and children
throughout the eastern Idaho region.

ART GUILD OFFICERS 2013

President: Deanna French

542-6253

puppypawsdf@gmail.com

VicePresident: MaNell Piccolo

524-0092

manellpiccolo@cableone.net

Secretary:

Treasurer Donna Avery

529-1887

dravery@cableone.net

GALLERY HOURS

Thursday: 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm
Friday: 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm

Saturday: 12:00pm to 4:00pm

Call ahead to be sure the gallery is open
since we are all volunteer staffed. Thanks

Email: erag@qwestoffice.net
Web Site: www.eaglerockartguild-idaho.org

Facebook: Eagle Rock Art Guild

At To Magic

Board Members 2013

Marlys Schuetz ~ Roger Bradley
228-2515 705-5453
Rehle Higham ~ Jane Winston
357-3401 522-6413
Charlotte Moroney ~ Ron Eddington

522-6955 552-0664

Sagle Rock Fine Ants Pentor

PO Box 2542, Idaho Falls Idaho 83403

208-529-2555

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER

DEANNA FRENCH
542-6253

NEWSLETTER EDITOR
Roger Bradley
705-5453
Email: rogerb.fp@gmail.com
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EAGLE ROCK ART GUILD CALENDAR OF MEETINGS AND EVENTS

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY VEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRI DAY SATURDAY
1 2 3 4 5 6 7
Holiday Art
Board meeting | Set up for the Show. 12-7pm Holiday Art Holiday Art
at the Guild Holiday Art Senior Citizen | Show. 12-7pm | Show. 10am to
4:00pm Show class at the at the guild 6pm at the guild
Senior center
12:30pm- 3pm
8 9 10 11 12 13 14
Children’s classes
ERAG Christmas at the Guild
Party ages 5-8 from
at the Guild 10-11am
Ages 9-12,
6:00pm 11:30am to
12:30pm
15 16 17 18 19 20 21
Charles Call The Guild will
bassoon be closed
recital at beginning on
7:00pm the 17 of
at the guild  |December until
January
22 23 24 25 26 27 28
Merry Christmas
Newsletter
deadline
29 30 31 If you want your ||| NOTICE: all ERAG
artwork added events are free
to the to the public and
newsletter. everyone is
v Please email welcome. Please
ears them to Roger at feel free to
rogerb.fp@gmail.com join us.




Eagle Rock Art Place

PO Box 2542
Idaho Falls, Id 83403 Postage

here

Tuesday, November 3rd: Board meeting 4:00pm at the Guild

Wednesday December 4th: Set up Holiday Art Show
Thursday, December 5th: Holiday Show, 12:00pm to 7:00pm at the Guild
Friday, December 6th: Holiday Show 12:00pm to 7:00pm at the Guild
Saturday, December 7th: Holiday Show 10:00am to 6:00pm at the Guild
Tuesday, December 10th: Art Guild Christmas party 6:00pm at the Guild
Thursday, December 12th: Senior Citizen’s class 12:30pm to 3:00pm at the Senior’s center

Saturday, December 14th: Children’s classes ages 5-8 from 10:00am to11:00am,
ages 9-12 from 11:30am to 12:30pm at the guild

Wednesday, December 25th: Merry Christmas
Friday December 27th: Newsletter Deadline

Wednesday, January 1st: Happy New Years




